
Response ID ANON-B3JU-DS5X-R

Submitted to Local Development Plan Main Issues Report 2019 Consultation

Submitted on 2019-05-09 05:57:40

About You

What is your name?

Name:

Richard Harwood

What is your organisation?

Organisation:

On behalf of:

How can we contact you?

Email:

Telephone:

Address:

Additional Documents

Please include comments on other documents below:

Please include comments on other documents below::

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

Local Development Plan Main Issues Report 2019 Consultation

I support this bid.

I support the new link road and Retirement Village development on the land lying between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road at Pitfodels.

I work in car sales and so am frequently driving on the roads between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road when I am picking up or delivering cars. The

small narrow roads are totally unfit for the volume of traffic and can be dangerous particularly on the North Deeside at the junctions with Pitfodels Station Road

and Westerton Road where there are poor sight lines. The layout and inadequacies of these roads and more importantly, the safety issues on these roads make

this proposed new road an urgent and essential requirement. It would vastly improve the road network and could also provide useful public transport links to and

from the south and east of the City.

I pass the site regularly and have to say that it is an eyesore. This plan is a positive response to a number of problems with new purpose built road, a retirement

village, affordable housing and a usable open, public space all of which will benefit the local and wider community.
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